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Join us on Sunday! 

8:00 TradiƟonal Worship 

9:30 Children’s Sunday School 
and Adult Bible Classes 

10:45 Contemporary Worship 

1:00 MananƟales de Vida 

Spanish Worship and Bible Study 

 281-469-2913 

www.stlhouston.org 

Kim@stlhouston.org 

Bright Beginners 
Preschool & Infant Care 

September 2023 

Popsicles and Play—Family Fun Night 

We are looking forward to a fun evening of 
fellowship! Pizza and popsicles will be 
served.   Join us on September 29th for 
dinner and fun acƟviƟes at 6:00 in the 

pavilion! Scan the QR Code to RSVP. 

 

 

Reminders 

· Remember to label everything your 
child brings to school including extra 
clothes, pacifiers, cups, boƩles, etc.  

· Follow us on Facebook to see the 
exciƟng things that are happening at 
our school! Bright Beginners 
Preschool and Infant Care 

Vision Screenings will 
be done on 
September 19th, 
beginning at 9:15.  
The Lion’s Club 

InternaƟonal will be conducƟng 
the vision screenings for all of our 
students.  You can find out more 
about their organizaƟon at 
www.lionsclub.org.  

Playground RenovaƟons 

We recently had some improvements made to our playgrounds! Both 
playgrounds had new sandboxes installed and the toddler playground 
has new musical instruments to explore! This is thanks to money that 
we raised at our fundraiser in March.  



Classroom Spotlight: T3 

Upcoming Dates to Remember 

September 25—No school for children who follow the CyFair Schedule 

September 29—Popsicles and Play 6:00 
October 12-13—Picture Day (more information to come) 
October 16—No Class for Students who follow the Cy-Fair Schedule 

October 26—Pumpkin and Storytime 
October 29—Trick or Treat Festival 4:00 
October 31—Class Parties and Costume Parade 
November 6-7—No School for Students who follow the Cy-Fair Schedule 
November 6-10—Book Fair 
November 16—Thanksgiving Feast 11:00 

Do you have magazines? 

If you have old magazines around your house we 
could use them for our classrooms! We use them 
for art activities, our writing centers and other 
plans throughout the school year. We would love 
to take whatever you 
have off your hands 
for our teachers to 
use. Please feel free 
to drop them off in 
the front office. 

The school year has goƩen off to 
a great start, we are having a lot 
of fun in T3! We started the 

school year with our “All about me” theme. We 
learned about our bodies and our 5 senses. We have 
really enjoyed geƫng to have some messy sensory 
experiences like playing with shaving cream, finger 
painƟng and kineƟc sand. Our class loves reading 
books at circle Ɵme. One of our favorite acƟviƟes 
during center Ɵme is playing with play doh. We are 
looking forward to all that this school year has in store! 

-Mrs. Carla and Mrs. Karmin 


